
I am writing in support of HCR 3038 to eliminate the state’s ability to levy property taxes.  Property tax 

prevents anyone from truly owning their own property as well as placing a disproportionate tax burden 

on property owners as opposed to other citizens of North Dakota. 

There are other ways to fund our bloated state government that don’t involve taxing of private 

property.  This would also be a strong defense against the globalist agenda of eliminating private 

property, which is a real and stated goal of UN documents.  Your first defense of North Dakota property 

owners’ freedoms is right in this resolution. 


